
Important Notice: Museum Closing Dates 

Dear Valued Visitors, 

We would like to inform you about the upcoming closing dates of our museum: 

• January 1st - New Year's Day 

• July 4th - Independence Day 

• November 24th - Thanksgiving Day 

• December 25th - Christmas Day 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. We look 

forward to welcoming you back on the following days! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Museum Team 


